
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Corey Brunton Unveils Brunton Construction 

North Mankato, MINN (June 30, 2022) – Corey Brunton, President and CEO of Brunton 
Architects & Engineers is officially unveiling a unique business, called Brunton Construction. 
With the steady growth and increasing demand for construction services, Brunton 
determined it was necessary to formally identify the company under its own brand.  

Brunton Construction is entering the local market to offer high-level, “Design-Led / Design-
Build” (DLDB) services to its valued clientele. Any design collaboration with Brunton 
Construction will be led by the architecture and engineering team at Brunton Architects & 
Engineers and fully coordinated with the construction team. 

Brunton said, “Our team has already been working in the construction industry for years, 
but few people know that or understand exactly what that means. By making this official 
announcement, we can now better promote the construction business and share exactly 
what we do, and why.”  

“Brunton Construction along with our design partner, Brunton Architects & Engineers, 
streamlines the design and construction process by offering master planning, architecture, 
engineering, interior design, and construction services. Brunton Architects & Engineers 
designs it, and Brunton Construction builds it!” Corey continued, “This is a unique 
partnership where the construction entity is led by the design team. We will only build 
projects designed by Brunton Architects & Engineers…and when given the opportunity to 
build, we will find that balance between high-design and cost.” 

Having more than 16 years of experience in the construction industry, Tom McCone, 
Director of Construction Services, stated, “Having a separate construction business unit is a 
natural extension of the work we’ve been doing for years.” McCone went on to say, “We 
have been blessed to have had several years of steady growth and employees who are 
eager to grow into these new roles as Brunton Construction thrives.” 

Our valued clients, the public and media are invited to join us for a ribbon cutting on 
Thursday, July 7th at 10:00 am at our North Mankato office, 225 Belgrade Avenue, North 
Mankato, Minnesota 56003.  

More information can be found at brunton-construction.com. 



 

 

 

 

 
About Brunton Construction: Brunton Construction provides expert project management 
and transparent communication of construction costs, timelines, and project 
constructability across the Midwest. Brunton Construction is fully integrated with Brunton 
Architects & Engineers, resulting in a streamlined and cost saving experience for our clients. 
This cooperative approach provides the full scope of services for construction and design 
projects. 

 

Contact: 
Bridget Norland, Director of Marketing 
Direct: 507-344-4690 
bridgetn@bruntonarchitects.com 
info@brunton-construction.com 


